
Gree�ngs my fellow Alta Sierra Country Club Members!

We just heard that we are to receive our 55 new golf carts by 11/10/22, we really need them and hope 
that is a real date. Brian and his staff have been working very hard keeping our carts going as well as 
working hard at keeping the course as full as possible every day, so thanks for the hard work. Our out-
side golf rounds have slowed down a bit, but we are s�ll in good shape. The course is looking be�er and 
be�er, Bob and his crew are doing a great job.

I will be stepping down from being your president at the end of the year as well as some other mem-
bers that will be leaving the board. That said, we need to find members that want to help keep us on 
the right path. Please let Becky know that you want to be considered for a place on the board.

What's next:

Going Solar? K-12 Solar Company presented a proposal a few months ago. We'll be in contact with our 
K-12 contact, Joel Carr, so he can refresh our board with the current condi�ons. We will keep you 
posted as we move along. I asked Russell to send out to all our members the layout. They are trying to 
add more panel's to the driving range and parking lot so we do not have to have panels on the roof.

What's new:

If you haven't heard our Sean O'brian is re�ring at the end of this month a�er 30 plus years with us. 
When you see him please give him a big grin and a thank you for all his service. We are hoping to have 
a goodbye get together with a li�le finger food on November 5th We will send out a blast when we lock 
down the day.

Our new superintendent is Bob Brueggeman, say hello when you are on the property. Art is going from 
full �me to part �me so we have hired Ken Blanchard as Bob's assistant. I think they will make a good 
team.

We have a new event coordinator Roxanne Cole, she is booking many events for the holidays I'm told. 
Welcome aboard Roxanne.

The restaurant is working well for lunches but we s�ll have staff issues to work through for dinner 
events. Bingo is going like gang busters and we hope to con�nue this event. Taco Tuesday with Karaoke 
was always a hit, we are looking into bringing that back.

We're excited about all the great things that are happening for our Alta Sierra family and we hope you 
are too. See you at the Club!

Charlie Ewing 
President 


